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PRESS RELEASE 

 
No. 296/2012 
 
Date: 14th May 2012 
 
 
Government commences replacement programme of Chilton Court windows 

 
The Government has commenced its programme of replacement of windows in 
Chilton Court. This is in line with the commitment made during the General Election 
campaign.  
 
Chilton Court is occupied by members of the Royal Gibraltar Regiment and their 
families. 
 
During the General Election, the GSLP/Liberals pledged to replace the windows 
following representations made by residents. 
 
The Government authorised the commencement of works earlier this year and the 
windows replacement programme started last week. 
 
The programme has been estimated to cost £300,000 and is estimated to be 
completed after the summer. 
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